
 

 

Common Program Oversight Committee (CPOC) 
Academic Year 2018-2019 Report 

 
The committee was chaired by Dr. Christina Wray (September 2018-April 2019). The meetings 
were facilitated by Dr. Keisha L. Hoerrner, Associate Dean for Undergraduate Studies. 
 
During the year, six meetings were held [September 2018, October 2018, November 2018, 
January 2019, March 2019, and April 2019].  The committee received an update on Curriculog 
(Gordon Rule, Diversity and GEP applications), created a 5-Continuation Policy for Gordon Rule 
and Diversity Courses, conducted reviews and approved the five-year course continuations, 
received an update on the GEP Refresh and the SACSCOC Requirement for General Education. 
 
Course Reviews 
Gordon Rule Continuation Reviews 

 9 courses reviewed 

o 9 approved 

o 0 additions 

o 9 renewals 

Diversity Course Continuation Reviews 

 11 courses reviewed 

o 11 approved 

o 0 additions 

o 11 renewals 

GEP Courses 

 1 course reviewed 

o 1 addition to Social Foundations, Area 1 

o 1 addition to  

Diversity Courses 

 1 course reviewed 

 


